
 
 

Registration for the ScanStar Student competition is now open 

The Nordic packaging competition ScanStar has been organized annually since 1969. In 2021 students in 

the Nordic countries were able to participate in their own joint Nordic packaging competition, ScanStar 

Student for the first time. This year the student competition is organized in connection with the original 

ScanStar by Emballasjeforeningen (Norwegian Packaging Association). 

ScanStar Student seeks new innovations, ideas and packaging solutions designed during the ongoing 

academic year. The whole competition is organized virtually, and the entries do not need to be in physical 

form. The rules, registration form and detailed information about the registration can be found on the 

competition website: https://scanstar.org/scanstar- student/ 

Registration for the ScanStar Student is open until the 1st of June and the Jury will name the winners in 

Fall. The awarded packaging designs and ideas have access to enter the WorldStar Student competition 

which is held by the World Packaging Organisation WPO at the end of the year. 

 

Follow us on Instagram: @scanstarstudent 

We would love to see photos and videos of your designs on Instagram. Please use hashtags 

#scanstarstudent #scanstarstudent22 and #someseriousdesigning 


